
 

   

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes We  have thoroughly enjoyed singing ‘There was a Farmer who 

had a dog and Bingo was his name’. Preschool loved clapping, 

tapping and jumping to accompany the words! 

We have been looking carefully at how things change and using lots 

of lovely language to chat about our observations this week. At the 

beginning of the week we thoroughly enjoyed measuring out different 

ingredients, using a sieve, mixing and creating some tasty heart 

shaped biscuits. We also noticed how the clay changed when it dried 

as we created some special valentine’s hearts.  There has been lots 

of talking about different shapes with curved edges; we have been 

spotting hearts, circles and even oval shapes! The story ‘Rosie’s Walk’ 

inspired lots of questions about the illustrations which has prompted 

some lovely conversations.  

 

 

 

This week we have been using different 

instruments to tap out the ‘beats’ that we can 

hear in different words. We have also been 

using instruments, as well as our voices, to 

create different long and short sounds.   

February 17th 2023 

We were delighted to spot that our planted 

apple pips and carrot seeds have started to 

grow tiny green shoots above the soil this 

week.  It was also very exciting to discover 

some wriggly worms outside! 

Well done Alfie and Madison for being so responsible when you have been walking in and around school; 

it is lovely to see you both listening carefully! 

 


